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Wednesday, April 23, 2008 
 
 
To all Bell Locals 
 
Sisters and Brothers, 
 
Following the rejection of Bell’s second offer, we remind members that it is 
very important to continue to work in the same professional manner as 
usual, and to follow the Collective Agreement. 
 
The Union is carefully analyzing the different options that we have in front 
of us. 
 
We will keep you informed of all new developments without delay. 
 
It is important that members wait for direction from the Bargaining 
Committee. 
 
We appreciate your support. 
 
In solidarity, 
 
 
Richard Chaumont, National Representative 
Sean Howes, National Representative 
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